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Rosenberg Corey

From: Jim Gibbons <jimgibbons@frontier.com>
Sent: Wednesday, May 03, 2017 1:04 PM
To: SHS Exhibits
Subject: Affordable Housing

I’m in the business of supplying affordable housing in Redmond Oregon where it is in short supply. The 
problem can only be solved by the construction of more affordable rental units. This construction is currently 
underway in Oregon but will come to a screeching halt If HB 2004-A becomes law. Passage of this bill will not 
solve the problem. It will make it seriously worse. 
Jim Gibbons 
jimgibbons@frontier.com 
 
 
 


